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Dear ,
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND
MEETINGS ACT 1987
 
We refer to your official information request dated 24 September 2020 for information
regarding Hutt Valley Speed Limits.
 

•            What are the current speed limits for these areas?:
·         Harcourt Werry Drive, Avalon - Hutt Golf Course

§  70 km/h
·         Harcourt Werry Drive, Avalon - Riverside Park

§  70 km/h
·         Taita Drive, Lower Hutt

§  50 km/h
 

•            Have these speed limits in these areas changed recently?
§  No, they have not changed since the Traffic Bylaw was passed in 2005.

·         If so, when did they change? What were the speed limits previously?
§  N/A

 
•            Are there speed cameras in these areas to monitor driver speeds?

§  No
·         If NZTA are unable to answer this question, could you please direct me to the

right person at NZ Police who could help?
§  General information on the street/locality can be found here:

www.police.govt.nz/sites/default/files/publications/scep-all-sites-
location-and-gps-co-ordinates.pdf  

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Euan Kyle (email address
above).
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Damon Simmons
 

Damon Simmons 
Traffic Asset Manager 
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